The Little Bumblebee Nursery Newsletter



May 2025

A Warm Welcome to All Our Parents!

As we step into May, we're excited to continue offering enriching experiences for our little bumblebees! This month is filled with opportunities to explore nature, celebrate special days, and enjoy learning both indoors and outdoors.

We are requesting parents to please scan the QR code and share your valuable feedback with us online.



Spring Activities

- International Nurses Day W/S 7th May
 Children will learn about the vital role nurses play
 through stories, role play, and themed crafts.
- National Children's Day UK W/S 14th May: A
 day to celebrate children's rights and well-being
 with fun, child-led activities.
- World Bee Day W/S 21st May: We'll be buzzing with bee-themed crafts and learning about why bees are so important to our planet!
- National Numeracy Day W/S 21st May: Expect playful maths games and activities to develop counting and problem-solving skills.
- National Children's Gardening W/S 28th May:
 We'll kick off gardening fun! The children will
 plant seeds and learn how to care for their plants.

Important Information

- Half Term Closure: A reminder that the nursery will be closed for Bank Holiday on Monday, 26th May.
- Sun Cream Reminder: As the weather gets warmer, please provide labelled sun cream for your child, and ensure they arrive with it already applied in the morning.
- Food Play Donations Needed Our kids love exploring with food during sensory play. Please bring any unused vegetables to help enrich these activities.



Save the Date

Outdoor Lunch Experience – 8th May:

On **Thursday, 8th May**, we will be taking the children to the park for a special outdoor lunch. This will be a wonderful opportunity for them to explore their environment and enjoy the experience of dining outdoors. Please ensure your child comes dressed appropriately for the weather.